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Meeting Reminder 
The next monthly meeting will be on Monday, February 7th 

NOTE: This meeting will start a 7 PM, 30 minutes earlier than normal. 
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Commodore’s Comments 
 

To All HYC members:  
Welcome to 2011-- I am looking forward to a wonderful new year with the club. As Commodore for another 
year, I feel that my most urgent duty is to find a new Commodore for 2012, so if anyone is 
interested--please let me know! We have a lot of events planned, and it looks like we will have a 
lot of fun. 
 I would like to thank Larry and Sharon for an excellent Change of Watch. I'm sure all who 
attended had a great evening. Bill Z. has put together some very nice photos of the party.  They are 
posted on the website and if you haven't already done so --check them out. 
 I look forward to seeing you at the meeting.             Commodore Dave  
 
 

Editor’s Note 
 
Because of our annual Change of Watch event, there was no monthly Club meeting during January.  Thus, there 
are no Meeting minutes or Treasurer’s report in this Newsletter. 
 
This is the last Newsletter that will be sent to the 2010 mailing list.  Prior to next month’s edition I will be 
updating the list to reflect only those who are members for 2011.  So, if you have not yet paid your dues for 
2011, please do so asap. 
 
Bill Zinn, Editor, sunbil@bellsouth.net 
 
 
 

February Meeting Guest Speakers 
 

Members of the Biscayne National Park staff will be attending our February Club meeting to update us on the 
status of the Park’s Marker and Bouy Plan.  The original Plan contained provisions which appeared to limit 
public access to popular areas in the Park and thus raised significant public objections.  Park Superintendant 
Mark Lewis stated that the Plan would be revised to clarify those concerns and his staff is now prepared to 
explain the revised Plan.  This Plan has a direct impact on anyone who boats in Biscayne Bay and thus you are 
urged to attend this meeting and hopefully have your questions/concerns addressed.  In order to accommodate 
this presentation, our meeting will begin 30 minutes early, at 7 PM . 
 
 

Club Rosters 
 

Sandy is already busy working on the Club Roster/Directory for 2011.  If there have been any changes to your 
information (address, phone nr, boat name, etc)  please let her know so that the roster will be as accurate as 
possible. 
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Change of Watch Photos 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  Thanks Jan     Dancing the night away 
 

 
     OK, lets get it right this time !! 


